
Collegiate Internship Program
Sponsored by the Prince George’s County Planning Board

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL  
Park and Planning Commission

The Collegiate Internship Program provides paid job training in planning and urban development to 
qualified college students. Interns will be assigned to work with staff within the Prince George’s 
County Planning Department at The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission.

PROGRAM BENEFITS
Participate in the program to: 
•  Experience realistic and practical work environment  
    alongside experienced professionals
•  Make meaningful contributions to the work program
•  Network with staff and fellow interns
•  Develop competencies 

DETAILS
•  Paid summer internships (40 hours per week) 
    run May 28th–August 16th, 2024       
•  Students must submit an online M-NCPPC 
    application through NEOGOV with a college 
    transcript and personal statement to be     
    considered for employment.
•  Applications accepted until all positions are filled.

AREAS OF OPPORTUNITIES
Seeking students with at least a junior-class standing pursuing degrees or disciplines in the following areas: 

•  Regional and Community Planning
•  Transportation Planning 
•  Landscape Architecture 
•  Urban Design/Studies 
•  Geography/Geographic Information Systems 
•  Environmental Planning/Science Civil Engineering 

•  Historic Preservation 
•  Economic/Community Development 
•  Sociology  
•  Communications/Public Relations 
•  Public Policy/Administration

Our previous interns have been described as:

Questions? Contact Robert E. Clarke, III, Internship Coordinator 
301-952-4504 or robert.clarke@ppd.mncppc.org

The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission  |  1616 McCormick Drive  |  Largo, MD 20774   |  www.mncppc.org

Accomplished!Energetic!
Smart! Eager!

For more information, visit: 
https://pgplan.org/internships


